WOOD COUNTY COMMISSIONER'’S OFFICE
P.O. BOX 1704
213 W. BERMUDA STREET
QUITMAN, TEXAS 75783
(903)760-1007

September 26, 2025

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing has been set by the Wood County
Commissioners Court on Friday, September 26, 2025, to update the Current Wood County 911
Addressing Standards with East Texas Council of Governments (ETCOG).

This change would amend the current required standards from 3 or more residences to 5 or more
residences sharing the same driveway to have a Private Road established. This update would only

affect any NEW residence addresses being created.
This amendment would bring Wood County up to date with surrounding Counties already using this

addressing standard with ETCOG and make it easier for Emergency Services to find residences

during emergencies.

The public hearing is set for Tuesday, October 14, 2025, at 9:00 A.M. in the Wood County

Commissioners Courtroom.

All persons interested in the amended regulations may appear at the public hearing with opposition

evin White
Wood County Judge

To be published in the Wood County Monitor on October 2, 2025 & October 9, 2025.



